
 
 

 

Dear Children, 

How are you all doing? We hope that you and your family are all well and keeping safe. 

We have been busy working from home creating exciting tasks for you to do at home 

with your family. We are spending time with our families, playing games, cooking 

delicious food and exercising. 

 

 

 

For the Easter holiday, we have created a challenge for you. Please see the Reception 

year group photo challenge poster for details. Let’s see who can do the challenge! 

 
We would love to see a photo of your challenge tasks. Please ask your grown-up to take 

a picture of it and email to us via the reception email. We will choose one amazing nest 

creation per class and send a certificate to them. 

 

Finally, a joke question; Why did the student eat his homework? 

Look for the answer next week. 

 

 

Remember to have fun and keep safe!  Keep washing your hands!! 

 

The Reception Team 

 

 

 


